
 

 

 

 

 

Capital Improvements Program project of 

new Hillcrest Fire Station beginning soon!  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTITUENT ALERT: Fire Station 

No. 5 CIP Project
 

From Councilmember Todd Gloria ▪ City of San Diego ▪ District Three 

 The project includes a temporary Fire Station at 4311 Third Avenue, demolition 

of the current Fire Station No. 5 on Ninth Avenue and construction of a new 

facility at 3909 Ninth Avenue.  

 The new station, a single story structure, will include two apparatus bays and 

six dormitories.    

 Construction will take place Monday through Friday, between 7 a.m. and 3:30 

p.m. 

 The City’s contractor will deliver a door hanger notification five days before the 

start of construction to residences and businesses within about 300 feet of the 

project.  

 For project specific questions please call the CIP construction project 

information line at (619) 533-4207 or email engineering@sandiego.gov. Make 

sure to reference “Fire Station No. 5” with your inquiry.  

mailto:engineering@sandiego.gov


 

 

 

 

Fire Station No. 5 Temporary Location coming 

soon to 4311 Third Avenue.   

 

CONSTITUENT ALERT: Fire Station 

No. 5 CIP Project
 

From Councilmember Todd Gloria ▪ City of San Diego ▪ District Three 

 Improvements to the temporary location are underway and anticipated to be 

completed by the November, at which time the firefighters from Fire Station 

No. 5 will begin providing emergency serves from the 4311 Third Avenue 

location. 

 The temporary site is expected to be utilized for at least one year during the 

construction of the new Fire Station No. 5 at 3909 Ninth Avenue.   

 Residents and businesses within 300 feet of both 4311 Third Avenue and Fire 

Station No. 5 at 3909 Ninth Avenue will be receiving mailed notifications from 

the City with additional information. 

 For project specific questions please call the CIP construction project 

information line at (619) 533-4207 or email engineering@sandiego.gov. Make 

sure to reference “Fire Station No. 5” with your inquiry. 
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